
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
             Robberies  
              15

th
 District (Austin)  

 
About the Crime: 
Robberies have occurred in the 15th District in which the offenders displayed a 
handgun and demanded the victims’ belongings.  Incident times and location are 
listed below: 
 

• 700 block of N. Lotus on July 3, 2015 at approximatly10:15 pm. 

 
• 700 block of N. Lamon 2015 on July 7, 2015 at approximately 3:45 am. 

 

 
About the Offender: 
 

• From the incident on Lotus, the offenders are described as a male black 
approximately 30 years old, 6'00, 170-190 lbs, wearing a gray hooded 
sweatshirt, armed with a dark handgun, and a female black driving a gray 
Mustang getaway car. 

• From the incident on Lamon, the offenders are described as a male black, 
early 20s, 5'07, 175-180 lbs, dreadlocks, tattoo on left side of his face, 
wearing a Nike fisherman hat, blue/gray t-shirt, and light blue shoes, and 
armed with a chrome semiauto pistol. The second offender was a female 
black, late teens- early 20s, wearing a reddish or pink tube top. The offenders 
fled in a white 4-door Chevy Cruze.  

  
What you can do:  
 

• Report any suspicious people or activity to 911. 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 

• If confronted by an offender, remain calm. 

• Call 911 immediately and give a detailed description of the offender, including 
any vehicle information and direction of flight if possible. 

• Keep records of serial numbers of electronic items. 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 
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